
NCDC signs MoU with NAFSCOB to take co-op banking to a new level on  
28 May 2020 

This MoU is intended to build mutual cooperation between ‘NCDC’ and 
‘NAFSCOB’ so as to learn, assimilate and develop further on the core 
strengths, experience and institutional objectives of the respective parties in 
the public interest of advancement of training, action research, studies, 
consultancy, monitoring, evaluation, systems development and technology 
development in the areas of development of cooperative banking sector. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


